

Grapevine Subcommittee 2020 March Quarterly Report

The GV Subcommittee Continues To:

- Engage in general GV activity of helping to encourage and inform members of Area 59 about the benefits of GV and LaVina as a resource tool to help carry the message of AA.
- Provide up-to-date Grapevine/La Vina display boards, literature for sale and free resources/info at Area 59 events and meetings, district meetings, groups and intergroups within the area, including this past quarter at district workshops.
- The GV Subcommittee continues to encourage members of AA to get involved with Grapevine's "Carry The Message Project", in which individual members, groups or districts can purchase a gift subscription of GV or LaVina for an alcoholic in need.
- We encourage members/districts within Area 59 to get involved in various Grapevine/La Vina activities including ways to help carry the message of AA and sharing their experience, strength and hope through "our meeting in print".

Grapevine News:

The Grapevine recently launched their brand new website! In addition to personal stories on each step and tradition, the Grapevine is looking for submissions on the following topics:

- Young & Sober Did you get sober at a young age? Do you attend YPAA events? (Stories due March 15, 2020)
- Money (Financial Insecurity) How has sobriety helped you? Are you a group treasurer? (Stories due April 15, 2020)
- Remote Communities Do you live far from an AA Meeting? Do you do Remote Community service? (Stories due June 15, 2020)

Grapevine Subcommittee Danette M, DCM District 58 Michael S, DCM District 51 Michael L, DCM District 33 Eva K, DCM District 26 Inez W, DCM District 28 Nora J, DCM District 47